

Dear colleagues,

DOH is pleased to announce an additional $3 million in capital funds is available to improve emergency shelter infrastructure.  The intent of the funding is to provide emergency shelters the necessary funds to make emergency shelters compliant with fair housing, specifically as it relates to providing safe space for transgendered individuals, youth, and families of all compositions.  Although DOH prioritizes applications that specifically address these needs, applications for general building repairs will also be considered. Attached here is a link to the NOFA http://www.ct.gov/doh/lib/doh/homeless_shelter_capital_nofa_revised_12-8-17.pdf as well as a webinar showcasing ways to reimaging shelter space http://cceh.org/re-imagining-shelter-space/​


Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Thank you,
Steve DiLella
Director of Individual and Family Support Programs
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